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welcome to  

Halstead Road, HARROGATE 

This three bedroom, semi-detached, property is located in the sought after south side of Harrogate. The property is well-presented throughout and 

benefits from a well-maintained garden and off street parking. Early viewing of this property is strongly advised - please call us to book! 

 

 

Halstead Road 

A well-presented, three bedroom, semi-detached 
property which is ideally located on the sought after 
south side of Harrogate. The property is ideally 
located close to Hornbeam Park train station (links 
to York, Harrogate and Leeds), it is walking distance 
of excellent local schools and shops on Leeds Road. 
The property benefits from a ground floor 
extension, well-maintained rear garden and off 
street parking. The well-proportioned interior briefly 
comprises a living room, dining / kitchen, garden 
room, utility room and downstairs W.C. To the first 
floor there are two double bedrooms, a single 
bedroom to the front and family bathroom. The well 
appointed accommodation benefits from gas central 
heating and UPVC double glazing. 
 

Living Room 

13' 8" x 10' 6" ( 4.17m x 3.20m ) 

Bright and spacious living room with feature fire 
place and large window to the front aspect which 
provides the room with lots of natural light.  
 

Garden Room 

8' 10" x 10' 3" ( 2.69m x 3.12m ) 

This area is semi-open plan to the kitchen dining 
area and features French doors which lead onto the 
rear garden. This area makes the perfect relaxing 
space or play room. 
 

Kitchen / Diner 

10' 8" x 14' 10" ( 3.25m x 4.52m ) 

Stylish and modern fitted kitchen which features 
light grey wall and base units. There is contrasting 
worktops and tiled splashbacks. There is an 
integrated oven, four ring induction hob and 
overhead extractor. There is space for a freestanding 
fridge freezer and shelving. Multi-fuel burner 
located within chimney breast creates and attractive 

feature within the room.   
 

Utility Room 

6' 7" x 10' 3" ( 2.01m x 3.12m ) 

The handy utility room is located off the kitchen 
area and has space for a washing machine and 
tumble dryer as well as cupboards and shelving. The 
modern boiler is located within a cupboard and a 
rear door provides further access to the rear of the 
property.  
 

Toilet 

Downstairs W.C located to the rear of the property 
accessed through the utility room.  
 

Bedroom One 

10' 6" x 13' 6" ( 3.20m x 4.11m ) 

Double bedroom with large window to the front 
aspect and fitted shelving.  
 

Bedroom Two 

10' 7" x 11' 4" ( 3.23m x 3.45m ) 

Double bedroom with rear aspect window 
overlooking rear garden.  
 

Bedroom Three 

4' 4" x 5' 9" ( 1.32m x 1.75m ) 

Single bedroom located to front of property. 
 

Bathroom 

The modern bathroom features a bath with shower 
over, hand wash basin and W.C. There is also a 
window to one side and heated chrome towel rail.  
 

Loft Space 

The loft space is insulated and boarded, with a 
rooflight to the rear roofslope and a new access 
ladder.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
view this property online  williamhbrown.co.uk/Property/HRG106088 

 

 

Outside 

Gravelled driveway to front with stone path leading 
to front door, grassed area and planting to front of 
bay window. Side passage leading to tall gate which 
provides access to the rear garden. Rear garden 
comprises of grassed area with raised planters and 
patio, shed and gated access to Leeds Road 
Bridlepath located to the rear of the plot. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

welcome to 

Halstead Road, HARROGATE 

 THREE BEDROOMS 

 GROUND FLOOR EXTENSION 

 WELL MAINTAINED GARDEN 

 OFF STREET PARKING 

 SOUGHT AFTER LOCATION 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: E 
 

 

  

£375,000 
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 01423 502282 

 
harrogate@williamhbrown.co.uk 

 

4 Albert Street, HARROGATE, North Yorkshire, 

HG1 1JL 

 
williamhbrown.co.uk  

Property Ref: 

HRG106088 - 0005 

 

 

 
 

 
1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an 

offer or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers 

are advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or 

services and it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) 

is held for this property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you 

will need to pay a reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or 

verbal on the content of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these 

reports, a buyer should ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent 

and boundaries of the property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

William H Brown  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria 

House, 16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 


